
 

 

REGISTRATION OF PROCUREMENT OFFICERS ON 

PROCUREMENT OFFICER MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (POMS) 

Sequel to the earlier Circular on the above subject, this is to inform all 

Procurement Officers in the pool of the Bureau that registration on the 

portal officially closes on 29th November, 2019. 

By this notice therefore, you are advised to comply accordingly. 

 

For: Management 


